
 
 
 

 
Table 1 

 
Current and Potential Cumulative Projects in the Vicinity 

of the San Bernardino Terminal Site 
 
 
Current Projects 

 
Future Projects 

Expansion of Villa Care Facility in County of 
San Bernardino.  Project located on Ogden 
Street west of Vermont, approximately 1 mile 
southwest of the terminal site.  Project 
currently under construction, scheduled for 
completion August 1999, involves 9,543 
square foot addition to existing 3,325 square 
foot nursing home. 
 

No future projects within 2 miles of site. 

Agency Contact: Margaret Park, Planner, City of San Bernardino 
John McGukam, Planner, San Bernardino County 
 
 

 


